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Chief Kalmet Numak

The Erakor Council of Chiefs calls on the general public to respect other people’s properties
when going fishing in the area.

The Council has lifted the ban of fishing two weeks ago and more people are reportedly
trespassing in different yards, especially at the Number Two Lagoon where the chiefs received
reports that many illegal activities occurred when people go fishing.
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The paramount chief of Erakor, Denny Kalmet Numak appeals to all the investors at number two
lagoon to report any trespassers within their property.

Chief Numak also added that all fish in the lagoon may not be healthy for the people to eat
because of the bacteria in the lagoon.

“People must respect all the health awareness since it was discovered that the fish in the lagoon
is not healthy and the council will not be liable to anyone who will be affected by eating these
fish, especially in the lagoon,” Chief Numak said.

He added that health is very important and all the people must respect the awareness given by
the authorities.

“We have COVID-19 already and to avoid any disease people must respect the authorities and
the Erakor Council of Chiefs decisions,” he said.

The ban will be reinstated on January 4, 2021.


